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News  
 
Race Results  
 
Guess What  
 
Future Events  

Race/Pit Duty Schedule  

Closing  



Reminders 
 

Work Weekend - March 3rd 8 am till ??? 
 
Race Weekend - March 10th & 11th 

Slash X 

The location will be sent out soon 

 

Race assignments have been decided and are located at the back of the 

newsletter. If you need to change your assignment, please contact Bill 

Misener. 

News 
Happy February HBMC. 

 

As I started laying out my 1st newsletter, I quickly realized 2 very important things. Af-

Ⱥ±ȉ ȉ±ʘĜ±ʞĜƖô ƌʲ ̄b±ȡȺ ±ííƶȉȺ̅ ʲƶɔ ʞĜŴŴ ɔƖ|ƶɔbȺ"bŴ± ȡ±± ě ȡɔlŦ "Ⱥ ȺĊĜȡ˱  ťĜƖ|" ŴĜŦ± ȉĜ|ĜƖô˳  

With that, we should all be thanking Yancy for his newsletter talent and of course Car-

rie and Roy for letting him spend hours of work time putting these together (just a 

guess).  

The 2
nd

 ȺĊĜƖô ě ȉ±"ŴĜˈ±| Ĝȡ ȺĊ± ƌƶȡȺ íȉĜôĊȺ±ƖĜƖô˱ ě Ɩƶʞ Ċ"ʘ± ̄" ȺĜƌ± ƶí ȺĊ± ƌƶƖȺĊ̅˱ °ʘ±̘

ry 1
st
 of the month is now on my calendar as a reminder to start working on the next 

months newsletter (until someone else wants to do them). All joking aside, I am happy 

to help my desert family and contribute any way I can.  

In the spirit of being helpful, I was hoping you could help me. If you have an idea for 

newsletter content, a funny story of something that happened at the last race, update 

ƶƖ " lŴɔb ƌ±ƌb±ȉ " lƶƶŴ ǺĊƶȺƶ ˷ě |ƶƖ̃Ⱥ Ⱥ"Ŧ± ǺĊƶȺƶȡ˸ ƶȉ "Ɩʲ ƶȺĊ±ȉ Ɩ±ʞȡ ȺĊ"Ⱥ ʞƶɔŴ| 

help our club, please pass them along to me and I will add them to the next newslet-

ter. I would certainly appreciate any help.  Enjoy! 

 
 
 
 



Race Results 
 

 

For some reason I was thinking we would want to see how well our club members did 

ĜƖ ȉ±l±ƖȺ ȉ"l±ȡ˱ ě ȡƶƶƖ ȉ±"ŴĜˈ±| ʞ± |ƶƖ̃Ⱥ Ċ"ʘ± " ʞ"ʲ Ⱥƶ ŦƖƶʞ ɔƖȺĜŴ ƋƶȺƶȹ"ŴŴʲ Ċ"ȡ ǺƶȡȺ̘

±| ȺĊ± ȉ±ȡɔŴȺȡ˱  Ƞƶ ƌ"ʲb± ȺĊĜȡ ĜȡƖ̃Ⱥ " ôƶƶ| Ĝ|±"˲˱  aɔȺ ʞ"ĜȺ˳ 

 

Since Darrell l sent me the pit roster for the DMC National I can give props to our 

members who raced. Reading the lap times I could tell the course was difficult 

(actually, I was told it was  so I had a heads up). Congratulations to Todd, Rich, 

Dwight, Patrick, Ron, Janine, Mason, Luke and Jack for your  

efforts. Darrell and Rick also took in 3 guest riders to make their 

day as safe as possible.  

 

 

 

Now if I had corny photos of each of our members, I could of 

added your photos.  

Guess What 
Ȉɔƌƶȉ Ċ"ȡ ĜȺ ȺĊ± aųƋ Ċ"ȡ ȡȺ"ȉȺ±| lĊ±lŦĜƖô l"ƌǺ ȡĜôĊȺȡ íƶȉ ̄l"ƌǺíĜȉ± Ǻ±ȉƌĜȺȡ̅˱ ě 

checked out the good old world wide web and sure enough, people are complain-

ing. It appears the complaints are mostly from the heavily populated areas, such as 

Glamis, etc.  If you are interested in getting your free permit, I have included the link 

below. I must warn you, you will have to take a test (I can help you pass it if you 

need help). One of the criteria to be a permit holder is to be a responsible adult 

which I find quite discriminating towards our members.  Call your congressman! 

 
http://www.preventwildfireca.org/Campfire-Permit/ 

http://www.preventwildfireca.org/Campfire-Permit/


AWARDS BANQUET 



Next Race 

Pit Captains - Joe Tabush & ??? 


